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If we are to truly build health systems that delivery safe and affordable care under UHC, we need
to have a better understanding of why people are dying. Knowing if someone died due to a
surgical intervention will be critical to reducing MMR (part of SDG 3) but also to improve the
overall quality of health care systems. As both the demand and supply for surgical interventions
increase, we need to make sure that the surgery people receive is actually benefitting them.
Currently, we simply do not know this.
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